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I am opposed to bill HB 2239 as it does not recognize Oxford House Incorporated's 
certification process and standards as equal to those of NARR certification. 
 
Oxford House Inc is a vital component of Oregon addiction recovery. My sister moved 
into Oxford House Morrison after struggling with addiction for 20 years. This was a 
turning point in her recovery. Oxford House is more than sober living homes; it is a 
community that helps its members develop the skills and connections to maintain 
sobriety. My sister would not be who she is today without Oxford House. 
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